

Friends, Learners, Guardians

#### NEWSLETTER

**TERM 4, WEEK 8 2015** 

Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, Al salaam a'alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

## **IMPORTANT DATES!**

School finishes for the year on Wednesday 16th December 2015 at 3pm and reports will go home with your child this day School reopens on Tuesday 2nd February 2016 at 8.30am

#### WHANAU FUN NIGHT MINI-GALA

What a HUGE success - we have raised over \$5,000 Thank you, Thank you, Thank you for all coming to support our school.

We think we had over 1000 people come through our school to share our whanau night with us - great team work everyone!

### Teachers Leaving in 2015

When teachers leave our family, it is always sad - but happy for them to be growing their careers.

Mrs Naomi Ezekiela has won a promotion position as Team Leader at Southern Cross Campus and leaves us this year to progress her career

Mrs Cecilia Down is leaving us to seek promotion positions on the North Shore of Auckland where she lives, to reduce travelling time getting to/from work daily

We will miss both of these lovely teachers
We will farewell them on
Tuesday 15th Dec @ 2pm in our hall

# Safety Reminder – NO children at school before 8.15am unless they are at YMCA Before School Care!

If pupils need to leave the school grounds after they have arrived at school they need to report to Mrs. Bristow to get a gate pass. Also a reminder that pupils should not be going to the shops after school unless they have been home first or are escorted by a parent.